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Hello, 

We’d like to tell you about our Parent Teacher Association, known as the Friends of Higham Ferrers 
Nursery and Infant School. It is a registered Charity represented by parent volunteers and it is the sole 
purpose of the Friends to raise funds to support the education and learning facilities at our school.    
 
As you may be aware, in real terms government funding for schools has not kept up with inflation.  
We organise discos, cake sales, Christmas & Summer Fayres, hamper raffles, MUFTI days and lots of 
other exciting activities for the children and families!  All funds raised by the Friends go towards school 
resources and equipment, and continuous improvement of the building and grounds.  
 
You may have noticed the amazing wooden play area in the Reception playground, or the toy shed in 
the Nursery playground, or the nursery washing machine, or the amazing sound system in the hall; 
these were all purchased using funds raised by volunteers of the Friends and our incredible school 
community! Our focus for this academic year has been to update the IT resources used by the children 
and we have recently purchased netbooks for the children to use within school. 
 
All of this is possible due to amazing parents, grandparents and carers volunteering a small amount of 
their time.  Without them, none of these fun events would have been possible.  
 
We welcome new volunteers each year and would love for you to join us! 
 
Nicole Boto 
Chairperson  
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
If you are interested in joining our friendly volunteers, or have fundraising ideas, please complete and 
return to the main School office, or contact us via email; thefriends@hfi.education 
 
Contact name …………………………………………………………….. Contact number ………………………………………….. 

Email address………………….........................................................................................................................  

 
DBS: Please note the school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children. It is 
therefore a requirement that anyone who wishes to help in the school must complete an enhanced 
DBS check. 


